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1. Overall Description:

RAN3 has been discussing an issue in the direction of UE established PS service in 2G/3G -> 4G + IMS -> 5G case. 

Some companies consider that:

Some of the PS RABs established in 2G/3G cannot be handed over to 5G depending on the Gateways (SMF or PGW) selected by MME. It is desirable to ensure in this case that only the voice services and the PS RABs that can be handed over are included in the eNB Handover preparation to 5G. 
Other companies do not acknowledge the issue that the 2G/3G E-RAB may not be handed over to 5G via 4G.
RAN3 kindly requests SA2 and CT4 to provide feedback.

2. Actions:

To SA2 group.

ACTION: 
RAN3 kindly asks SA2 and CT4 to provide feedback on the above issue.
3. Date of Next RAN3 Meetings:
3GPP RAN3#115-e
          Feb. 21~Mar. 3, 2022
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